
 
 

NJEA Safety Protocols 
 

All attendees at NJEA events, including the 2022 Higher Ed Conference & Summit, are required 
to show proof that they have been fully vaccinated against COVID-19 or have had a negative 
result on a PCR test within 72 hours prior to the beginning of the conference. Rapid tests are 
not permissible. Photo identification, such as a college ID or a driver’s license, will also be 
required. 
 
Acceptable proof of vaccination includes your fully completed vaccine card, a photo of your 
card, or online verification on Docket, an app that verifies vaccination status for those who 
were vaccinated in New Jersey. 
 
In addition, to protect the health and safety of all persons attending, these practices will be in 
place for all attendees, regardless of vaccination status: 
 

• Every attendee must wear a mask. 

• Only members who have registered for the conference will have access to the meeting 
rooms and dining rooms. 

• Food and beverages will be available but must be consumed in designated areas. No food or 
beverages will be permitted in other areas. 

• Capacity in workshops and meeting rooms will be reduced to enable social distancing. 
 
NJEA will adhere to the safety protocols established by the NJ Department of Health,  
which may add to or modify the above practices. 

 


